
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref:  1415158 

28 May 2020 

 

Mr Jon Windle 
Manager Regulation 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
900 Ann Street 
Fortitude Valley  Qld  4006  

 
 
Dear Mr Windle 

Costing manual for 2019–20 

In May 2020, we received a request for the QCA's approval of revisions to the costing manual used for the 
preparation of the below-rail financial statements for 30 June 2020. 

I confirm the QCA has approved the revised costing manual under s. 159 (2) of the QCA Act, as attached to this 

letter.  

The QCA will publish this letter and the revised costing manual on its website, for stakeholders' information and as 

required under s. 160 of the QCA Act. 

Should you require more information, please contact Kwabena Osei (07) 3222 0555. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
George Passmore 
Director Business Performance 
 


